
To whom it May Concern 
 
I wish to add my opinion to the Senate Inquiry on Detention Centres.  As an 
individual I wish to express my concern that holding refugees in Detention 
Centres is deplorable and inhumane.  Refugees are not criminals so why do we 
treat them as such.  I would like to see all Detention Centres closed down and 
refugees moved into a community setting while they await their claim for 
permanent status.  
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